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C TCNM      Hull Corporation Special Committee regarding the    1916-1920  
              Naval and War Military Pensions etc. (Committees) Acts                           
 
Historical Background: In March 1916, the Acting Secretary to the Statutory Committee of 
the Royal Patriotic Fund wrote to the city council, asking why Hull had not set up a local 
committee to draw up a scheme under the terms of the Naval and Military War Pensions Act 
of 1915. As a result a special committee was established to consider the issue and draw up 
such a scheme. After some considerable delay, including revisions required under a further 
act of 1917, a scheme was finally approved and the committee was dissolved in February 
1920. 
 
Custodial history: Records created as part of the work of the Special Committee regarding 
the Naval and War Military Pensions Acts and routinely transferred from the Town Clerks 
Department 
 
Description: Committee records including minutes, correspondence, memos and reports. 
Former reference number TL/6399. 
 
Extent: 4 bundles 
 
Access conditions: Access will be granted to any accredited reader 
 
C TCNM/1 Sealed and approved copies of the scheme drawn up 

by the Hull Corporation Special Committee regarding 
the Naval and War Military Pensions Acts 
1 bundle 
 

12 May 1916-
22 Apr 1920 

C TCNM/2 Draft schemes drawn up by the Special Committee 
regarding Naval and War Military Pensions 
1 bundle 
 

c.1916-1920 

C TCNM/3 Records of the Special Committee regarding the 
Naval and War Military Pensions relating to the 
committee membership and structure 
1 bundle 
 

c.1916-1920 

C TCNM/4 Correspondence of the Special Committee regarding 
the Naval and War Military Pensions 
1 bundle 
 

19 Feb 1916-
11 Mar 1920 

 


